
*Anyone taking part in a Pro-Life vigil (i.e. Catholics) in Scotland would be subject 
to a six month jail sentence for a first offence, and to two years for subsequent 
breaches email your MSP about this attack against the civil rights guaranteed by 
the European Convention on Human Rights. "Say no to buffer zones" on the SPUC 

website for a detailed critique. 
 
MASS and PRAYER REQUESTS 

RECENTLY DECEASED: Mick Kilbride, Patricia Cotter, James Metcalfe, James 
McGuigan, Alan Lamont,  
 

ANNIVERSARIES: David & Annie Heffernan, Andy Tonner, Maureen McGuire, Martin 
Browne, 
 
MONTHS MIND: Gerry Glancy,  
 
SPECIAL INTENTIONS:  Willie Lamont, Isa Daniels, Tommy Maher, Ollie Webster, 
Julie Marshall, Margaret Lawson 
 
 
PRE-PRINTED INTENTION FORMS AND ENVELOPES 
A pre-printed envelope for mass intention requests which are to be entered in the 
Bulletin are now available for you to take home. Using these envelopes and 
putting them in the places mentioned below should mean fewer intentions are 
missed. These envelopes will be available to everyone. They are held at the ramp 
door or at the Piety Stall. Completed envelopes must be received on by Thursday 
morning for entry in the following weekend Bulletin. Otherwise entry will be 
carried forward to the next weekend. 
Completed envelopes can be handed into the vestry, placed in Development Fund 
baskets or posted through the Chapel House letter box. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

FUNERAL  SCHEDULED 
  James McGuigan Wednesday 16th Nov 9:30am  St. Bart’s 

   Alan Lamont  Saturday 19th Nov  10am  St. MM       

 
 

• REQUIESCANT IN PACE   
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LENT – PRAY : FAST : GIVE 

 

 

 

ST. BARTHOLOMEW’S – ST. MARGARET MARY’S 
The Catholic Community of Castlemilk 

 

St. Bartholomew and St. Margaret Mary are parishes in the Archdiocese of Glasgow 
A Designated Religious Charity, Number SCO18140 

33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 13th Nov 2022 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
St. Bartholomew’s 
32 Croftfoot Drive 

G45 0NG 
Tel : 0141 634 2051 

 
St. Margaret Mary’s 

99 Dougrie Road 
G45 9NT 

Tel : 0141 634 2051 
 

PARISH PRIEST 
Fr. Ian Bathgate sx 

ASSISTANTS 
Fr. Eugenio Montesi sx, 

Fr. Willie Hattie sx, 
Fr. Robert Sowa 

DEACON 
Rev. John Cairns 

 

SAFEGUARDING COORDINATORS 
St. Bartholomew’s / Pat Burns 

07359110369 
 

St. Margaret Mary’s /Gena Anderson 
07719 391 172 

 

SUNDAY MASS 
St. Bartholmew’s 

11:00am and 5pm 
 

St. Margaret Mary’s 
6pm (vigil) and 10:00am 

 
WEEKDAY MASS 
St. Bartholomew’s 

9:30am, Mon / Wed / Fri 
 

St. Margaret Mary’s 
10:00am,  Tues / Thurs / Sat 

 
LIVE STREAMS 

Public attended Masses will be live-
streamed every day depending on 
where Mass is held (times above) 

 
St. Bartholomew’s : via FACEBOOK 
St. Margaret Mary’s : via YOUTUBE 
 

EMAIL  
stbartholomew@rcag.org.uk 

stmargaretmary@rcag.org.uk 
 



LAST WEEK’S MASS COLLECTIONS 
St. Bartholomew’s :   1st Collection  £667 
  2nd Collection                                                               £146 
  
 
St. Margaret Mary’s :  1st Collection  £520.08 
  2nd Collection   

  Retiring  (Development Fund)  £167.07 

As you exit the church, please consider donating to the retiring collection (for 
church renovation / development / maintenance). Thank you 
 
 
ST. BARTHOLOMEW’S SACRAMENTAL PREPARATION 2023 
If you plan to present your child to receive Sacraments of Reconciliation and/or 
First Holy Communion next year, you are invited to attend a meeting in St. 
Bartholomew’s church, details as follows: 
Tuesday 15th November 
Reconciliation / Primary 3 / 6:30pm 
First Holy Communion / Primary 4 / 7:15pm 
Further information about the sacraments and details of important dates 
regarding parish catechesis classes that your child will be required to attend prior 
to receiving any sacraments, will be issued at these meetings, so it is important 
that you make every effort to attend. 
 
ST. BARTHOLOMEW’S SSVP ANNUAL CHRISTMAS APPEAL 
During the month of November, the SSVP are appealing for donations of toiletries 
for males and / or females. 
Donations will be distributed to homeless people who visit the Ozanam Centre and 
Wayside Club in Glasgow. 
Please place any items in box at back of the church. Your support for this project is 
much appreciated. 
. 
St Margaret Mary’s Christmas Fayre 
This year’s Christmas Fayre will take place on Saturday 26 November from 12 till 3 
pm. Lots of goods on offer - candles, hand crafted cards, lots of Christmas goodies 
And Santa will be paying us a visit too. 
Come and join in the fun and help raise funds for the church 
Donations for the tombola greatly appreciated  
  
 

PRO LIFE MASS 
The monthly Pro-Life Mass is on Wednesday, 16th November at 7.30pm at Holy 
Cross, 113 Dixon Ave, G42 8ER. Adoration begins at 6.15pm. Tea in the hall 
afterwards – all welcome. The celebrant will be Fr Patrick Boyle. 
 
Women’s Support Group for women affected by divorce and separation 
Our next meeting for women affected by separation and divorce will take place 
on Friday 2nd December in St Patricks church hall, Dumbarton from 6.00pm to 
8.00pm.  All new members are welcome to this confidential and peer support 
group. Please remember this group is peer led and confidential.  We have a variety 
of ways that women can reach out before the meeting:  
Twitter: @GAWomenSupport  
Facebook: Faith Living (Archdioceses of Glasgow)  
email: glasgowarchdiocesewomensgroup@gmail.com 
 
Event for young Catholic Adults aged 20-40  
Join us for a game of mini golf at Soar Braehead on Sat 26th Nov at 7:30pm. Our 
events are a great opportunity to meet and socialise with other young adults. For 
more info and tickets email: 2040network@gmail.com 
 
ST MARGARET MARY’S CLEANERS REQUIRED 
Do you have a couple of hours to spare to help clean the inside of the church or 
tidying up the grounds outside. We need a couple of people to help with both. 
Please see one of the passkeepers or Betty to leave your details. PLEASE HELP!  
 
ST MARGARET MARY’S PARISH COUNCIL MEETING AND ELECTIONS 
The parish council will meet on Wednesday 16th November at 7pm in the chapel 
house. This is the final meeting before the new elections to the parish council. If 
you wish to put your name forward to sit on the council please see Father Jim or a 
current council member to register your interest.  

Defend Pro-Life Vigils 

The Abortion Services (Safe Access Zones) Bill will soon be in Holyrood.*It will be 
illegal to “influence or persuade a person concerning their access to or 
employment in connection with abortion services”. This would prevent women 
being offered help outside clinics. It would even prevent a family member or 
social worker expressing an opinion to a woman about her abortion. *People will 
be criminalised for “persistently, continuously, or repeatedly occupying a safe 
access zone” - so even silent prayer would not be allowed. 


